Hello to all,

This is Walker Marsh and Marianne Guarnieri from The Baltimore Energy Challenge. We would like to thank everyone for their participation in The 2012 Sustainability Challenge. It was a great pleasure to work with all of you and your students. All the schools that entered into the challenge have completed their Energy Component Requirement and have received their grant award. So, hopefully with the information and award we have provided you, you are closer to reaching your completion of either green team project or maybe even green school application. If you have any pictures or videos of us doing lessons or assemblies we would love for you to forward them to us. We would like to include them in our monthly newsletter and post them on our social media sites.

Thank You Again!

-- 
Walker Marsh
Americorps Energy Educator
Baltimore Energy Challenge

Office: (410) 366-8534 ext 222
Cell: (443) 500-8640
Wmarsh@baltimoreenergychallenge.org
Sorry for taking so long to respond our Green Club consists of different grade levels and I was trying to find a time that would work best. How about between noon and 1pm on Friday?
Amy

From: Marianne Guarnieri <mguarnieri@baltimoreenergychallenge.org>
To: amythomas1102@yahoo.com 
Cc: Walker Marsh <wmarsh@baltimoreenergychallenge.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 9:39 AM
Subject: Re: Sustainability Challenge

Good Morning Ms. Thomas,

My name is Marianne Guarnieri; my partner Walker has been in touch with you about dropping off the decals at your schools.  It would be best for us to drop them off on a Friday, what time would work for you morning or afternoon?  I was also wondering if the green team would be available to help put the decals up with me on that day.  I can also bring the green tips with me if you would like to implement them into your morning or afternoon announcements.  Please let me know what would work best for you.

Thanks
Marianne Guarnieri
Americorps Energy Educator
Baltimore Energy Challenge

Office: (410) 366-8534 ext. 222
Cell: (443) 531-0302
mguarnieri@baltimoreenergychallenge.org

